
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Thursday 1st April - Last day of Term (12.30pm finish)  

Thursday 1st - Monday 19th April - Easter Half-Term  

Tuesday 20th April - Children return to School  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

What a truly marvellous day we have had at Wexham Court! Thank you all for coming back to 

School so upbeat and full of optimism. The children have settled in as though they had never left! 

I cannot tell you how delighted we are at having them back in. The School feels as though life has 

been blown in to every room and every corridor 😊 

 

The children celebrated ‘World Book Day’ today and in true Wexham Court style, they did not 

disappoint. We had about 70 princesses, 60 Spidermans, 20 Batmans, a few Tracy Beakers and 

several Harry Potters, so I think it’s safe to say we were in very safe hands!    

 

As we go through the week, all pupils will visit the Library to pick up a book from our newly stocked 

shelves. We have purchased well over 1000 new books for the pupils to enjoy.  
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Quick reminder that tomorrow pupils are back in School uniform or PE uniform (on PE days). 

Pupils will remain seated in rows and with their own stationary. They will be asked to wash their 

hands regularly and the classrooms will be cleaned frequently. We will do our best to keep the 

School open and full.   

 

Just to make you aware, we do have some staff who are shielding until the 31st March and three 

of our staff members are pregnant and therefore working from home which means that you may 

see different Teachers in the classrooms.  

 

We all look forward to beating this together and together we shall!  

We hope you have a great week ahead!  

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

 

Just so you don't forget... 

Junior Bake Off - Channel 4 

Applications are open for the 7th series of 
Junior Bake Off; a Channel 4 programme that 
celebrates the culinary talent and ambition 
of the younger generation in Britain. They 
are looking for young budding bakers 
between 9 -15 years old. 

Filming would take place from July 2021, but 
our applications close on Sunday 28th March 
2021. Interested bakers can apply online at 
WWW.APPLYFORJUNIORBAKEOFF.CO.UK. 
 

Forgotten Items 

A reminder to Parents to remember to send 
your children in with their lunchboxes, PE 
Kits, water-bottles etc. We need to limit the 
number of people coming into the School so 
please ensure that children are prepared 
with these items beforehand. We will no 
longer be phoning home asking for 
lunchboxes to be brought in - rather, we will 
give the child a school dinner for which you 
will be charged.  

Getting to & from School safely and sustainably 

Below is a great illustration by Slough Borough Council on how to get to & from School safely & 
sustainably. Now that Schools are re-opening, we all need to play our part in ensuring we are 
wearing our masks, keeping a 2m distance & washing our hands regularly! You will also find below 
an information leaflet about options for travelling around Slough. Think about the way you and 
your children travel - choose active sustainable modes where possible & allow more time for 
journeys by planning ahead. 

 

http://www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Sports4Kids 
 
Following last week’s Government announcement, Sports4Kids are excited to be able to welcome 
ALL children back safely to their Easter Camps this year, which are now only 5 WEEKS AWAY!! S4K 
are currently running a 15% Earlybird discount for ALL camps, using code EARLYBIRD. This 
discount for their Easter Camps will run out on Sunday March 14th. Check out the below posters 
and letters for more information.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


